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December 12, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

¢Noj_29 fs. 2023

To: CECILLE G. CARANDANG
Schools Division Superintendent, Division of Malabon City

REQUEST FOR SUPPORT AND UTILIZATION OF SCHOOL FACILITIES FOR
THE PEACE EDUCATION SEMINAR WITH MEDICAL AND DENTAL MISSION
AND FEEDING OF SAFE SCHOOLS PHILIPPINES ON DECEMBER 16, 2023

1. Attached is OUOPS No. 2023-06-11172 dated December 6, 2023 signed by
Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo, Undersecretary for Operations regarding request
of Ms. Arlene Escalante, Chairperson, Safe Schools Philippines for support
and utilization of facilities of the following schools for SSP’s event Peace
Education Seminar with Medical and Dental Mission and Feeding:

e Panghulo National High School -SDO Malabon City
o December 16, 2023 (Saturday) at 8:00 AM
o 500 beneficiaries

2. In this regard, kindly facilitate the request of SSP subject to existing laws
and applicable policies of the Department.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

JOCELYN DR. ANDAY.
Director IV

) Address: Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
=4 Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedncr.com.ph
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Republic of tIJz Philtppines .
Department of EChucation
' OPERATIONS
oueps No. 20230611172
MEMORANDUM i I
TO . | CARLEEN S. SEDILLA

! Schools Division Superintendent, Division of Quezon City

CECILLE G. CARANDANG

1 Schools Division Superintendent, Division of Malabon City

FROM : i ATTYJREVSEE A. ESCOBEDO

SUBJECT

DATE Do

Undersecretary for Operations

. Request for Support and Utilization of School Facilities for

the Peace Education Seminar with Medical & Dental
Mission and Feeding of Safe Schools Philippines on
December 9 and 16, 2023

- e I gt

E

December 6, 2023

This Office respectiully endorses the attached letter from Ms. Arlene Escalante,

Chairperson, Safe

Schools Philippines (SSP}, dated December 4, 2023, requesting for

support and utilization of facilities of the following schools for SSP’s event Peace
Education Seminar with Medical & Dental Mission and Feeding:
» Pugad Lawin High School — SDO Quezon City
o December 9, 2023 {Saturday) at 8:00 AM Iy
o 500 beneficiaries

. Panghu.]
o December 16, 2023 (Saturday) at 8:00 AM
o 5100 beneficiaries

. In this regard, kindly facilitate the request of SSP. subject to ematmg laws and -~ "

o National High School - SDO Malabon City

applicable policies of the Department. Likewise, please furnish a report to this Office
of the actions taken on the aforementioned request.

i

For appropriate action.
!

| ’ Ay T ".‘“"" N
Thank you very mlluch L S
i

Copy furnished:

JOCELYN D.R. ANDAYA

Regional Director, DepEd NCR

Ground Floor, Rizal Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue Pasig City 1600 B
Email: oure@deped.gov.ph; Website: www.deped.gov.ph - 3
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